The Philadelphia Parking Authority 
701 Market Street, Suite 5400 
Philadelphia, PA 19106 
 
Request for Proposals for
On-Call Architectural and Related Professional Services 
 
RFP No. 14-02 
 
Sealed proposals for architectural and related professional services will be received until  2:00 PM on Friday, August 15, 2014, by the Philadelphia Parking Authority (“the Authority”), a body corporate and politic created under the laws of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania in accordance with the Act of June 19, 2001, P.L. 287, No. 22, as amended, known as the “Parking Authority Law,” in the offices of the Authority, located at  701 Market Street, Suite 5400, Philadelphia, PA 19106. 
 
Scope of Services 
 
The Philadelphia Parking Authority is seeking proposals from professional architectural firms for services that include but are not limited to consulting and design, including construction phase services, for miscellaneous projects at various PPA facilities on an on-call basis. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The RFP for this solicitation will be available, starting at 11:00 AM on Monday, July 28, 2014. Interested firms can obtain the documents by downloading them after first registering as an interested respondent with Serena Blanco, SBlanco@philapark.org and Michael McKeown at mmckeown@philapark.org.  Respondents must register in order to bid.
 
Deadline for questions is Friday, August 8, 2014 at 2:00 PM. All questions must be submitted in writing by emailing them to Serena Blanco at SBlanco@philapark.org  and Michael McKeown at mmckeown@philapark.org Questions will not be answered by telephone.

Proposals are due Friday, August 15, 2014, by 2:00 PM. 
 
 
